
       Newsletter For The Parish of The Annunciation, Rushcliffe.       
    Our Churches: 

   Holy Spirit, West Bridgford,  Our Lady of Grace, Cotgrave, 
       St Anne’s, Radciffe on Trent,  St Margaret Clitherow, Keyworth. 

                          

Holy Masses and Services for the week beginning 9th April–16th April 

PARISH  CONTACT  DETAILS 

Parish Priest–  Fr John Martin Tel: 0115 933 2738 /9814271   Email: john.martin@dioceseofnottingham.uk 

Assistant Priest- Fr. Liam  Carpenter – Tel: 0115 9814271        Email  liam.carpenter@dioceseofnottingham.uk 

Parish Office -  Holy Spirit Presbytery, 29 Charnwood Grove, West Bridgford, Nottingham NG2 7NT.  

Parish Admin Team-  Catherine  Giavarini and  Margaret Joby Tel: 0115 9814271  Email: office@holyspiritwb.co.uk   

Please note:  There will be a new Parish  email address from 18th April   Email  annunciation@dioceseofnottingham.uk 

Our  Churches-  St Anne’s, New Road, Radcliffe-on–Trent, Notts, NG12 2AJ.  Holy Spirit, Melton Road , West Bridgford, NG2 7JW. 

Our Lady of Grace, Candelby Lane, Cotgrave, Notts, NG12 3JG. St  Margaret Clitherow, Willow Brook, Keyworth, Notts,  NG12 5BB.  

Schools in our Parish-  St Edmund Campion Voluntary Academy School https://stedmundcampion.com/  

Headteacher– Anita Blake Tel: 0115 9147889. 

The Becket School https://becketonline.co.uk/ Headteacher– Paul Grieg Tel: 0115 9824280 . 

For room  hire bookings at the Holy Spirit Social Centre, contact the parish office. 

                                                                                                        

Please  contact the Parish office about  Church groups in our community or see  the  website  

https://www.holyspiritwb.org/our-community-groups/ 

Saturday 8th April 

 The Easter Vigil 

St Anne’s     8pm Easter Vigil Mass– Celia  Radcliffe (Birthday) 

Holy Spirit    8pm  Easter Vigil Mass– Paul Moran RIP (Birthday Anniv.) 

Sunday  9th April 

Easter Day of the Resurrection of the 

Lord 

St Anne’s    9.30am  Mass-Geoffrey Perfect RIP ( 1st Anniv.)  

St Margaret Clitherow 9.30am Mass– Maureen and Patrick McCallion RIP 

Holy Spirit 11am Mass– George Louis Winskill  RIP (Anniv)  

Our Lady of Grace 11am Mass– Maureen McKerr RIP 

Monday  10th  April 

Monday Within the Octave of Easter 

St Anne’s  11am Mass– David Hart’s Intentions 

Tuesday  11th April 

Tuesday  Within the Octave of Easter 

St Margaret Clitherow  11am Mass– Mary Mercer RIP 

Wednesday  12th April 

Wednesday Within the Octave of  

Easter 

Holy Spirit 11am Mass-Tom and Mary Hutchinson RIP 

 

Thursday  13th April 

Thursday Within the Octave of Easter 

Our Lady of Grace  11am Mass – 

Friday  14th April 

Friday Within the Octave of Easter 

St Anne’s  11am Mass– George Clayfield RIP 

Holy Spirit  6pm Mass– Private Intention 

Saturday 15th April 

Saturday  Within the Octave of Easter 

Holy Spirit  12pm Baptism Henry Maltby & Isabella Watkins  

                  5.30pm Confessions 

                  6.30pm Mass- Mr E. Robinson 

St Anne’s   3.30pm  Confessions 

                   4.30pm Mass–Damian Kildear 50th Birthday       

Sunday 16th April 

Second Sunday of Easter–  

Divine Mercy Sunday  

St Anne’s   9.30am  Mass-David Jandrell RIP (1st Anniv.) 

St Margaret Clitherow 9.30am Mass–The People of the Parish 

Holy Spirit 11am Mass–Mary Jahina RIP (Birthday Anniv.)  

                     1pm Baptism– Lucien Riven Sharpe-Walsh 

Our Lady of Grace 11am Mass– Clare and Sarah Thompson RIP 



St Vincent de Paul Society (SVP) – Volunteers Needed  

The SVP will be making an appeal during Mass times on the 
15th & 16th of April, for new volunteers to join them in their 
vital mission to help those most in need in our community.  
The SVP would like to encourage more volunteer members to 
join our parish conference:  if you feel you are called to turn 
your concern into action and offer help in whichever way you 
can, and can spare 1 to 2 hrs a week, then we would love to 
hear from you!  Find out more information about our work on 
www.svp.org.uk or contact Cristina on 0798 5481869  

The  Easter Offertory Collection is  this  week is your gift to 

our Clergy.  Fr. John and  Fr. Liam do not receive a salary from 

the church. They rely on the generosity of the faithful to 

provide for  their material needs. Envelopes are available for 

your Easter offering this weekend.  Thank you for your 

continued  generosity. 

FEAST OF DIVINE MERCY Will be held at Our Lady’s  Perpetual 

Succour church, Bulwell, NG6 9ES on Sunday 16th April, 2.30-

3.30pm.   Guest speaker - Rev Robbie O’Callaghan . Sacrament 

of Reconciliation will be available for ONE hour after the 

service.  

Bereavement Listening Hour 
The next meeting  will be held on Wednesday 12th. April from 
11am to 12 noon in the Meeting Room at St Anne’s. The group 
meets on the second Wednesday of each month.  
Whether you are recently bereaved or have suffered the loss of 
a loved one some time ago, you will be made most welcome.  

Fairtrade at Our Lady of Grace 

Thank you for your support of our Fairtrade (formerly 
Traidcraft) stall.  I am unsure how long I will be able to carry 
on, but I have been able to purchase some additional supplies 
and my next stall will be on the 16th of April.  I would 
appreciate your continued support because as you know not 
only does it massively help the Fairtrade producers, your 
generous donations help to fund our much needed food banks 
too.  Thank you in advance.  Lynn Harrison.  

Neophytes’ Mass 2023 – Bishop Patrick is inviting all those 

who have been baptised or received (known as Neophytes) 

into the Catholic Church this Easter, or in the last year or so, 

to a special celebration of Mass with him on Sunday 21st May.  

This will be celebrated at 3pm at Saint Mary’s Church, 

Countesthorpe Road, South Wigston, LE18 4PG.  The Mass will 

be followed by some light refreshments, and it is a great way 

to celebrate together.  

Applications are now open for the Gap Year Programme with 

NDCYS.  Applicants should be aged 18-25 with a willingness to 

share the Catholic faith with young people.  Applicants should 

be able to commit a full academic year (August-July), and no 

previous experience necessary as full training and support will 

be provided.  In exchange successful candidates can experi-

ence the beauty of the Derbyshire countryside; live, work and 

grow  in faith with other young people, making memories that 

will last a lifetime; gain confidence, skills and experience 

which will enhance a CV and help individuals stand out from 

the crowd; become a volunteer worker, receiving a bursary 

worth over £3,000, plus meals and accommodation included.   

Applications can be made by emailing beth@ndcys.com for 

more information.  Please also  see more information  on the 

website. https://www.ndcys.com/ 

A very Happy Easter to you all in our new Parish of The Annunciation;  may your lives be filled with 
the hope and joy of this glorious season and may the risen Lord bless you and all your loved ones!  
Thank you to all who helped  celebrate Holy Week and Easter. Wishing you a wonderful Eastertide. 
   

Peace  Fr. John and Fr. Liam 

 Parish Live Simply Youth Group - 

Live Simply Youth Group welcomes all secondary school aged 
students in the parish and their friends. We  will me meeting 
Sunday 16th April,   Sunday 14th May and Sunday  18th June 
in the Holy Spirit Social Centre  5pm-7pm.  Please come along. 
For more info contact Caty 07939 467840   

Next  Parish Baptism  Course- is on Tuesday 

18th April 7pm-8.30pm  at  St Margaret 

Clitherow, Keyworth.  Please contact the 

Parish office  if you would like to attend.  

Six  children from  the Hong Community were baptized last 

Saturday  by Fr. John at Holy Spirit.  They will be making their 

First Holy Communion in June as well.   

 Sister Mary Beuno OP    Please remember in your prayers 
Sister Mary Beuno OP who passed away peacefully on 
Saturday 25th March. Sr Beuno was St Margaret Clitherow 
parish sister since the church opened in 1984 and worked 
tirelessly with all age groups to build the church community in 
Keyworth. Sr Beuno is held in great affection by so many 
parishioners, past and present. May she Rest in Peace.    

St Anne’s  Feedback Box 
Thank you to everyone who has posted their thoughts in the  
Feedback box. All contributions will be discussed at our Team 
meetings: the next meeting is 25th April. 

http://www.svp.org.uk
http://ndcys.com

